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NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 2015 
 

Welcome back everybody at the start of a new school year and a special 
welcome to all the new children and parents in the Foundation Stage.  
Everyone has made a really good start and it has been wonderful to see so 
many smiling faces in and around school. 
 
Village Hall 
 
We have been informed that the work being carried out in the Village Hall will 
continue until the end of September. 
 
Harvest Festival 
 
This year we will be having our Harvest Festival celebration on Thursday, 24th 
September, 2015 at 10.00 a.m. in the Church.  At this service children bring 
along their offerings which will be distributed to the Bicester Food Bank.  
Please note that Years 1 to 6 take part in this service and Foundation Stage 
children remain at school.   
 
Events 
 
The next Rags2Riches clothes collection will take place on Tuesday, 6th October 
first thing in the morning.  Bags will be sent out in the near future for you to 
collect all unwanted clothes etc to raise funds for the school.   
 
Parents Consultations will be held on 13th and 14th October from 3.30 to 6.30 
p.m.  Letters will be sent out in due course regarding these evenings.   
 
Individual Photographs will be taken in the morning of Monday, 2nd 
November which is the first day of Term 2.   
 
Term 1 finishes on Friday, 23rd October at 2.00 p.m.  For new parents please 
note that every end of term has this finishing time.   
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Back to School 
 
Take a look at this great digital magazine free for all parents of primary school 
children.  Just go to www.backtoschoolmagazine.com to read completely for 
free. 
 
Future Newsletters 
 
We are sending out a paper copy of this letter as it is the beginning of the 
school year, however, in future newsletters and information about the school 
will be put on our website.  Please keep checking regularly so that you are 
aware of all that goes on.  If you are unable to gain access to our website please 
let the School Office know so that a paper copy can be sent out to you. 
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